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January 30, 2014
RE:   Noise Permit – January 31, 2014
Dear Neighbors,

Please be advised, weather permitting, we will be conducting a concrete pour on Friday, January 31, 2014. Our crew will have to work throughout the evening the complete the job using power tools, generators and lights.  Our aim is to disrupt the neighborhood as little as possible. 

We have obtained a Noise Permit from the City of Hamilton, however, we will ensure that we complete the job as quickly as possible.

If the weather is not favorable for the pour on Wednesday, the alternate date will be January 3rd to 6th.

Respectfully,

Boris Kresina

New Horizon Development Group
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